
From:  Mark Rasmussen <twixil_mark@yahoo.com>

Sent time:  05/31/2020 10:14:36 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project
 

Ms. Nguyen,
 
As a resident of Hollywood for 49 years I would like to ask you to extend the deadline for the DEIR for the Hollywood Center Project. 
Because of the pandemic it has been difficult to consider that ill-advised project. 

Thank You,

Mark  Rasmussen
1939 N Gramercy Place
Los Angeles, CA 90068


